
Green flashmob 

 
On April 20th, 2018, a "Green flashmob" took place at the 18/2, blvrd I. Shamo participating 

the communities of the Pedagogical Institute, the Institute of Human and the Institute of Arts. 
The participants of the flashmob landed over 50 bushes of petunia and 20 bushes of roses, 

which will captivate with their beauty everything around. 
Together we will make the world more charming! 
 


